
BANKRUPTCY UPDATE
April 30, 2018

If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Mary_Frederickson@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Change in Court Calendar 

Telephonic hearings in September and October will now be held
on September 13, October 4, and October 25, but will not take
place on September 27 or October 11 as previously scheduled. 
Please note these changes on your calendars.

Chapter 13 Plan Follow-up Seminar Today

At 3:00 p.m. today - Monday, April 30 - a final special seminar
by Chapter 13 Trustee Dale Wein and Judge Nail's law clerk, Kay
Cee Hodson, will be held in the United States Trustee's
conference room at 314 South Main Street, Suite 300, in Sioux
Falls.  All bankruptcy attorneys and their staff are encouraged
to attend.  The seminar will last no more than an hour, including
questions, and will discuss some important mandatory
requirements in chapter 13 plans based on the nationwide
official form, which is incorporated into our local plan form.

Link

Previous Bankruptcy UPdates

As always, should you have questions regarding this UPdate or
anything else concerning your dealings with the Court or the
Clerk's office, please let us know.

http://www.sdb.uscourts.gov/news

